
UPDATE
Monday, March 28 , 2022

Dear Saint Anthony’s Family,

LET US CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR THE PEOPLE OF UKRAINE
LET US PRAY FOR PEACE !

THANKS FOR ALL OF YOUR GENEROUS DONATIONS!!!!!

GUYS AND DOLLS OPENS THIS THURSDAY, MARCH 31 AT 7:00 PM
FRIDAY, APRIL 1 AT 7:00 PM AND SATURDAY, APRIL 2 AT 1:00 PM

Brother David’s March Newsletter
Sportsmanship Letter

COVID INFORMATION:
● Check your emails each day, as things are constantly changing.
● Our Covid 19 Updates page has moved under the ‘Resources’ tab on the homepage

ACADEMIC EVENTS:

● AP Exams are coming up, May 2 - 13.  Location and reporting times will be posted beginning April 11.
● The College Board emailed score reports to all students who participated in the October PSAT on December 7, 2021.

Students are advised to check their St. Anthony's email account for updates from the College Board and NMSQT
scholarship information.  Guidance Counselors will post support instructions in their 10th and 11th grade google
classrooms to help students understand their score reports.  If students have any questions or concerns they may
contact the College Board or their Counselor.

● Library News: Our physical space has been getting a facelift! Our new circulation desk is coming over April break.
Painting will be done hopefully soon or over the summer. Efforts are being focused on a reorganization of our
collection so that students/faculty and staff know what we have and how to find it! Extra help is offered every
Thursday morning at 7:30 AM - for students who would like to learn how to use any of our resources for their school
or personal use or need assistance gathering material for upcoming assignments.  No sign up required. Teachers
looking to collaborate or interested in learning more about our resources please contact library@stanthonyshs.org to
set up a time to meet.

● Saint Anthony’s Writing Workshop is open to ALL students. Each month, the calendar with dates and times is
posted on the SA Instagram page and in every Homeroom. Workshops are held in room 219.

ATHLETICS / EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES .
GUYS AND DOLLS OPENS THIS THURSDAY, FRIDAY AT 7:00 PM AND SATRUDAY AT 1:00 PM

Spring Sports have started, Great New Season ahead of us.

FATHER/DAUGHTER DANCE: APRIL 9:  5-10 PM DADS YOU DON’T WANT TO MISS IT!!!!
Sign up at FRIARSFATHERSGUILD.COM

https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/BDA-March-1.pdf
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Sportsmanship-Letter.21.pdf
mailto:library@stanthonyshs.org


SUMMER CAMPS ARE JUST AROUND THE CORNER!!!!
INFORMATION IS AT: camps@stanthonyshs.org or call the school and ask for Chuck Menzer.

ADMISSIONS:

● You can still apply to Saint Anthony’s HS online or call our Admissions Office Ext 226 for more information.
● Our admissions office continues to get inquiries about the school, many thanks to Mr. Farrell, Miss Malangone and

Mr. Basso for all they do. Thanks to YOU as well for spreading the NEWS about Saint Anthony’s HS.

RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES/SERVICE:

BLESSED CARLO ACUTIS RELIC VISITING SAINT ANTHONY'S HS. MONDAY, APRIL 4 ALL-SCHOOL
LITURGY IN STUDENT CENTER. ARCHBISHOP SORRENTINO, ARCHBISHOP OF THE ASSISI PROVINCE
IN ITALY WILL PRESENT THE RELIC TO BISHOP BARRES HERE AT THIS LITURGY.

Every Grade Level Retreat Program continues to go well!

Campus Ministry also has many drives to assist those in need, please assist where you can.

● CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources
ALL LENTEN PREPARATIONS ARE IN PLACE.  Check the website for more information on Lenten Regulations.

.

FINAL THOUGHTS:

SEE YA AT THE SPRING MUSCIAL “ GUYS AND DOLLS” Thursday, Friday and Saturday !!!!!!!!!

LET US PRAY FOR THE PEOPLE OF UKRAINE, LET US PRAY FOR PEACE. PLEASE BE GENEROUS WITH YOUR
TIME, TALENT AND TREASURES THIS LENT. Remember Lent is all About Prayer, Fasting and Almsgiving.

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron,
Brothe� Davi� Anthon� Migliorin�, OSF
Principal
brdavid@stanthonyshs.org

mailto:camps@stanthonyshs.org
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources/
mailto:brdavid@stanthonyshs.org

